Are you interested in becoming a Class Parent? Do you have 30 minutes to spare?

If the answers are YES......than we need you!

Class parents coordinate with their child's teacher to organize a craft or game, distribute snacks (Provided by the PTO) and assist with cleaning up for 3 classroom parties (Halloween, Winter Holiday and the End of the Year).

2-3 parents are needed for each class

If you are interested in becoming a class parent please fill out the form below and return it to school by

Monday, September 21, 2015

Please remember that every class parent must be a member of the PTO.

Name:		·
Child's name:		
Child's teacher:		······
Phone Number:	Cell Number:	
Email Address:		

Any question please feel free to contact the PTO at mpt19pto@gmail.com